
 

12th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

PARENT GOVERNOR APPOINTED TO THE GOVERNING BODY 
 
On behalf of the Governing Body and the school, I would like to welcome Mrs Jessica 
Rooney to the Governing Body.  Mrs Jessica Rooney was successful following our 
request for a new Parent Governor. 
 
Our thanks go to Mr Prashanth Korlimarla and Mrs Michelle McCalden for also 
standing as candidates for this election.  We had a very good response to the 
election with 242 votes cast. 
 
The Governing Body are fortunate to have recruited Mrs Jessica Rooney who we 
know will add value to the school and support and challenge the leadership team 
and staff at Vaughan to provide the best education for our children. 
 
Appointment will be subject to the usual safer recruitment procedure whereby an 
Enhanced DBS and section 128 checks will be undertaken.  The Governing Body look 
forward to meeting Mrs Jessica Rooney for their first meeting on where they will be 
officially adopted onto the Governing Body. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Nerys Anthony 
Chair of Governors 
 


